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October lé, 1573

Dr. Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

While T realize you are enjoying life in Moscow, I send this
note to you which hopefully you will see sometime after your return, simply
saying that I thought your letter of October 8, to Dr. Pinckney, was a
"classic'". I'm delighted that you wrote it.

I don't recall that I have ever seen his book " The Cholesterol
Controversy' but I can imagine what it is. I had no idea that I also was
listed as "his inspiration".

With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

Fredrick J. Stare, M.D.
Professor of Nutrition
Chairman, Department of Nutrition
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